
As a member of the Spiny Lobster Advisory Panel for the SAFMC, I agree that we should ban 
imports of this species that are smaller than the existing Continental U.S. and Caribbean U.S. 
minimum size limit.  We should also ban imports of tail meat, berried lobsters and tails that have 
been stripped. The present loopholes are causing a decline in the U.S.'s present lobster 
population. 
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